
 

  
 

The Dean of the Faculty of Health Sciences, Professor Brian O’Connell 
requests the pleasure of your company for the 

 

Inaugural Lecture of Professor Joan Lalor 

 

‘Advancing Maternal Health:  
Integrating Practice, Policy, and Research for Better Outcomes.’ 

 
6pm – Thursday 20 March 2025 

followed by a reception 
 

 

 

School of Nursing & Midwifery 
24 D’Olier Street,  
Dublin 2, D02 T283. 
.

 
RSVP 

Please register on Eventbrite  
to attend this event (click here). 

https://www.eventbrite.ie/e/inaugural-lecture-of-prof-joan-lalor-tickets-1022374789517?aff=oddtdtcreator&_gl=1*ifgy3q*_up*MQ..*_ga*ODk3MjYxNDM5LjE3MjY2NTEwNTM.*_ga_TQVES5V6SH*MTcyNjY1MTA1My4xLjAuMTcyNjY1MTA1My4wLjAuMA..
https://www.eventbrite.ie/e/inaugural-lecture-of-prof-joan-lalor-tickets-1022374789517?aff=oddtdtcreator&_gl=1*ifgy3q*_up*MQ..*_ga*ODk3MjYxNDM5LjE3MjY2NTEwNTM.*_ga_TQVES5V6SH*MTcyNjY1MTA1My4xLjAuMTcyNjY1MTA1My4wLjAuMA..

